
Public Comment Correspondence – Sharon Diggs-Jackson 

 

 
From: Sharon Jackson [mailto:shdiggs56@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 5:12 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Letter Supporting Councilmember Dee Andrews 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Dear Councilmember Andrews   
 
On behalf of the Board of Elite Skills Development I would like to say Thank You for your service. Your 
commitment and hard work on behalf of the Sixth District is to be commended.  
 
Your commitment to uplifting our City is further evidenced by your willingness to donate campaign 
funds to non profits and community based organizations. During these tough times your financial 
support is welcomed and very much appreciated. 
 
Again, on behalf of our Board of Directors we say Thank You and we wish you the best in your future 
endeavors.  
 
Job well done! 
 
Sincerely, 
Sharon Diggs-Jackson 
Program Director 
Elite Skills Development 
 


